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Electronic Newsletter 

By now you all know that the monthly newsletter is available online by visiting the Meadow Wood 

Farms web site at MeadowWoodFarmsOcala.com.  With the transition to an online format, direct 

home delivery by neighborhood volunteers will end with this issue, January 2011.  To accommodate 

those who would prefer to continue to receive the paper version starting in February, direct delivery 

will be available by subscription.  Delivery will be courtesy of the U. S. Postal Service. 

Association members may subscribe without additional charge.  Non-members of the Association 

may subscribe at the rate of $10 per year.  A few Association members have chosen to not only 

subscribe but to generously donate $10 to help defray the mailing and printing costs.  A special 

thanks to those folks! 

Use the tear-off subscription form below if you would like to subscribe.   Remember, the electronic 

version is available free to everyone with internet access.   
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---------------- Tear Here  ----------------  

I would like to have the MWF Newsletter mailed to me. 

Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________ 

City:_____________________  State: ___________________  Zip:_________________ 

Phone Number: _________________________  (In case we need to contact you about your subscription) 

             _____   I am a current member of the MWF Property Owners Association.  Free Subscription. 

             _____ I am NOT a member of the Association and I am enclosing a check for $10 payable to the MWFPOA. 

Mail this completed form to: MWFPOA, P. O. Box 77-1896, Ocala, FL 3477-1896 

http://www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/


President’s Message January 2011: 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

It's hard to believe that another year has flown 

by and here we are in the year 2011.  I'm sure 

that I'm not the only one to notice that as we 

get older, the years go by faster and faster.  

Can you believe it?  2011 and still no flying 

cars.  But, I am holding out hope for next year.  

Even if Santa didn't completely fill your wish list 

I hope you at least had a chance to spend 

some time with friends and family.  Or, if not, 

you went on a trip to someplace warm and 

wonderful -- and with the weather we had in 

late December that probably meant a trip out of 

state! 

Children's Parties to End 

It looks like Santa's visit to Friendship Park on 

December 11 for the Children's Holiday Party 

may have been his last.  As I mentioned in the 

December newsletter the Association is 

seeking an interested volunteer to coordinate 

Children's events in the Park.  If anyone, 

particularly parents of small children, is 

interested, please contact me at 304-8871 or 

via email at ocalafolks@gmail.com.  The next 

Children's event would normally be for Easter.  

I'm sure the Easter Bunny would love to attend, 

but we will need a volunteer to keep the 

Children's Parties going! 

  

Neighborhood Watch Coordinator Still 

Needed! 

At the risk of being repetitive I must ask again 

for a volunteer to help organize a 

Neighborhood Watch program.  The Sheriff's 

Dept. is prepared to help with training and 

other support.  And, we already have folks 

interested in participating in patrols.  If you 

would like to discuss how you might be able to 

help, please contact me at 304-8871 or 

ocalafolks@gmail.com. 

  Steve Waller 

Women's Self Defense Course 

  Taught for free by Marion County.  We 
need 20 or more women for our own Meadow 
Wood training course.  The course will show a 
video of situation awareness and we will be 
instructed in basic self defense.  You must be 
at least 18 and seniors are welcome.  This is a 
1 day course which will require about 2 to 3 
hours to take.  We are planning for a date 
sometime in January.  For more information 
and to get signed up, please contact Terry 

Chaponis at 425-4013.  (See attached flyer.) 

Meadow Wood Equine Club Inc (not 
affiliated with MWFPOA) is a social group of 
horse oriented people.  Guests/Visitors are 
welcome. 
  
Membership is open to anyone - you do not 
have to live in Meadow Wood Farms or own     
a horse to join.  Membership is $5.00 a year. 
  
Members receive a 10% discount off "most in  
store items" at Seminole, Tack Shack and  
J & J Tack. Must show your membership card. 
Some Restrictions apply - some items are not  
Discounted such as feed, hay, shaving, and  
warehouse items, ask store for their details. 
  
For more information, please call: 
Secretary-Treasurer Kathy Rohlwing at 861-7405,  
or Vice-President Carol Shockey at 873-4719, or 
President Leroy Conro at 873-2153 
  
Silver Springs State Park Horse Trails Update –  
Horse Trails are now officially open.  A sign is up  
on Hwy 40 by the fence, and trails are open from 
8 am until sundown. A map is posted at the kiosk,  
copies are in the mail box for riders to take along  
on the trail. People are also welcome to walk the 
trails. 
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Over the Fence  

Friends and Family –  

Here we are, at the tail end of the holiday season. Many 

of us have overeaten at Thanksgiving, overspent at 

Christmas, and overindulged on New Year’s Eve. Many 

of us have been more reserved and sensible. But most 

of us have celebrated the holidays, in one form or 

another, with our friends, our family, or both. My father 

always said that “friends come and go, but family is 

forever.” In my experience over the years, I think that’s 

true, but backwards. I think that we can define those 

people in our lives that come and go as friends, and 

those that stick with us through thick and thin as family. 

It really has nothing to do with biology or genetics. 

Heck, there’s a guy who visited with us over the 

holidays who is much more of a brother to me than my 

own twin. Why? Because we have been there for each 

other. We have shared happy times and sorrows. We 

have fought on a few occasions and disagreed on 

others. We have laughed. Oh my, how we have laughed. 

But I choose to be friends with him and he chooses to 

be friends with me. We may not be related by birth, but 

we are definitely family. 

Who is in your family? My wife and I have five sons, two 

daughters-in-law, two grand children on the way, one 

brother, one sister, nephews, nieces, and cousins 

thrown in, and three of our four parents still living. This 

is our biological family – and we love them all. But we 

also have our church family, our family of friends, and 

our Meadow Wood Farms family. 

There’s an old joke that say’s a friend will bail you out of 

jail but a really good friend will be sitting next to you 

saying “darn, that was fun!” And maybe that’s the 

difference. Our family goes through all of it with us. 

We choose our work place. We choose where to live. 

We choose our church, or our softball team, or our 

favorite hobbies based on the people we meet. We 

choose our friends. Our priorities, our loyalties, should 

lie with those whom we consider to be our family. 

While that can be, and hopefully includes, our biological 

family, it most certainly can include people from right 

here in Meadow Wood Farms, former classmates, or 

people from our church. Either way, I look back at 2010 

and am thankful to have family and friends that I can 

call family. In 2011, with any luck, that group will get 

even bigger. How about you? 

I’ll see you around the neighborhood.  

Jim Bain – Feel free to e-mail me with questions, 

comments or ideas for stories at: jbain2@cfl.rr.com 

WHEN I AM OLD 
I shall wear diamonds 

And a wide brimmed straw hat with ribbons and flowers 
on it 

And I shall spend my Social Security on white wine and 
carrots and sit in the alley of my barn 

And listen to my horse’s breath. 
I will sneak out in the middle of a summer’s night 
And ride the dappled mare across the moonstruck 

meadow, if my old bones will allow. 
And when people come to call, I will smile and nod, 

As I walk them past the gardens to the barn and show, 
instead,  

The flowers growing there in the stalls fresh-lined with 
straw. 

I will learn to shovel and sweat and wear hay in my hair 
as if it were a jewel, 

And I will be an embarrassment to all who look down on 
me, 

Who have not yet found the peace in being free to love 
a horse as a friend, 

A friend who waits at midnight hour with muzzle and 
nicker and patient eyes 

For that’s the kind of woman I will be 
WHEN I AM OLD! 

 
By Lou Cadwell 

 
Youth is when you're allowed to stay up late on New 
Year's Eve.  Middle age is when you're forced to.  
~Bill Vaughn 
 
 
An optimist stays up until midnight to see the new 
year in.  A pessimist stays up to make sure the old 
year leaves.  ~Bill Vaughan 
 
 
Many people look forward to the new year for a new 
start on old habits.  ~Author Unknown 
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Standing Committees 

 
Beautification – Sandee Franz, Chairperson – 237-6931, 
Arthur Eide – 861-3831 
Control Committee – John Trinckes, Chairperson – 854-
1856, Pete Bradbury – 854-6333, Richard Jancewicz – 
873-6817 
Directory – Lee Chamberlain, Chairperson - 873-8520, 
Maggie Berardi, 861-1448, Nancy Marks – 291-2730 
Membership – Sammie Candullo, Chairperson - 861-
2910, Lorraine Stachura, 237-1802 
Newsletter – Pat Anderson, Chairperson – 237-2521, 
Tom & Nancy Marks – 291-2730 
Parties – Linda Trinckes, Chairperson – 854-1856 
Recycling – Mary Hopper, Chairperson 
Refreshments – BK Sawyer, Chairperson – 861-8883,  
Sunshine – Marie Singer – 237-0576 
Welcome – Sammie Candullo, Chairperson – 861-2910 

OFFICERS OF MWFPOA 
Steve Waller – President – 304-8871 – 
Ocalafolks@gmail.com 
Lucretia VanVorst – Vice President – 304-8417 – 
glenandlucretia@gmail.com 
Connie Story – Secretary – 369-0809 – 
constancestory@msn.com 
Dick Woodrome, Treasurer – 861-2364 – 
rdw218w@aol.com 

MINUTES ARE POSTED ON THE WEBSITE 
SHORTLY AFTER THE BOARD MEETINGS AND 

THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETINGS 

www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com 

Pet Registry & Rescue 

If you have FOUND or LOST a pet, you can contact Sandy 
Mollberg at the number shown below.  This service is not 
part of the Association, but rather is a personal service 
provided free to the residents of Meadow Wood Farms. 

Sandy does not take any pets in as a rescue, nor does she 
place pets in homes for people.  If you wish, you can register 
your pet with her so that she will have them on file if she gets 
a call for a lost pet.  You can do this by giving her a call at 
861-9622. 

 

PLEASE JOIN 

MEADOW WOOD FARMS PROPERTY 
OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. by simply sending 
your check for $55.00 (Annual Dues effective 1 Jun 
2010 with this form to:  Meadow Wood Farms 
Property Owners Assoc., Inc., P. O. Box 77-1896, 
Ocala, FL 33477-1896 
 
Please print & fill out the below information: 
 
Name(s):_________________________________ 
 
Address:_________________________________ 
 
Email:___________________________________ 
 
Phone:___________________________________ 
 
______Put my/our information in the directory. 
 
______Do not put my/our information in the 
directory. 
 
A directory is distributed to MWFPOA members at 
no charge.  It may be purchased by non-members 
for $5.00. 

 
PLEASE RECYCLE YOUR CANS TO 

      BENEFIT MWFPOA TREASURY 
Bring all of your aluminum cans to our recycle 
point at the front entrance to the Park on Lake 
View Drive East.  Barrels are provided for that 

purpose. 
 Cans that are rinsed, tab top removed 
and crushed are our favorites. 
 Tab tops may go to any charity you 
know or bring them to meetings for Shands 
Juvenile Kidney Foundation. 

ALUMINUM CANS ONLY PLEASE. 
 
 

mailto:Ocalafolks@gmail.com
mailto:glenandlucretia@gmail.com
mailto:constancestory@msn.com
mailto:rdw218w@aol.com
http://www.meadowwoodfarmsocala.com/


Check out Ocala Flight Sim Club.  
We’re a small informal organization 
of Microsoft Flight Simulator 
enthusiasts. Our Club has no dues 
or membership fees.                

We are happy to help those just getting started 
and are equally pleased to have experts.  Visitors and 
prospective members are always welcome.  Computer or 
piloting skills are NOT prerequisites. 
 We meet at 6:00 PM on the first Thursday of 
each month at Landmark Aviation at the Ocala 
Airport.  It’s on 60th Ave.; in the same building with the 
Tailwinds Café.  Ask at the desk for directions to the 
conference room. 
Come join us at any meeting, or contact John Allard (33 
Wintergreen Way) by email at allardjd@earthlink.net 

 

Executive Board Meeting 

January 11, 2011 

Next Association Meeting 

January 13, 2011 

All meetings are held at St. John’s Methodist 
Church ~ County Road 328 ~ 7:00 PM 

Baked goods brought to Association 
Meetings would be greatly appreciated. If you 
can bring something, please let BK Sawyer 
know by calling her at:  861-8883 or by email 
at:  JSawyer27@cfl.rr.com 

 

A big thank you to those who have 
contributed. 

 

Don't let what you can't do stop you from doing what 
you can do. 
John Wooden 
 
Our greatest glory is not in never falling, but in rising 
every time we fall. 
Confucius 
 
If we could see the miracle of a single flower clearly, our 
whole life would change. 
Author Unknown 
Sometimes attributed to Buddha, but this is disputed. 

 

SUNSHINE REPORT 

Condolence cards were sent to: 

Clair Lativola, 77 Lake View Dr. East, on the 
passing of her husband Tony. 

Shirley Burch, 22 Woodridge Dr., on the death 
of her husband, Perry 

Get Well Cards were sent to: 

Billy Doyle, 8 Wintergreen Way 

Connie Story, 8 Needles Dr. 

   Marie Singer 

 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO 
THE DISTRIBUTORS OF OUR 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Art & Janice Eide 
Eileen Ball 

Johanna Snyder 
Tina Ringfield 

Tom & Nancy Marks 
Lynn Trinckes 
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THE COPY SHOPPE
MORE THAN JUST A COPY CENTER

228I SW COLLEGE RD. . #Iprornote vour Duslness wlrn an Ao tn tne Meaoow Wooo
Farms Newsletter. For more intormation or to place an
ad, please contact PatAnderson at237-2527.

Although the Assoctation cannot warrant tts actverttsers,
many are your netgnbors and alt wtil apprectate your
patronage.

scorr WILLTAMS !dw|
HOME . AUTO . LIFE . HEAITH . BOAT . IRA

BANKING . MOTORCYCLE . ANNUITIES . LONG TERM CARE

5800 S.W.20th Street. Ocala, Flotida34474

Office: (352) 237-2124 ext. 108 Fax: (352) 237-2127
Claims: (866) 275-7322 Email: Scott.Wiiliams@FFBtC.com

ocALA, FL 34474

352-351 -1 163

FAX - 352-351-1350

SAMMIE J. CAN"ilU'Ir.O
Lrcenseo Rrnu Snre BnoxEn
'6Your Real Estate Partner"

3s2-843-r567
S,{N{ndrnCANDULLo@.AoL.coM

BROKER.FOR.HIRE, LLC

Young's Garbage Service
LOCALLY OWNED & OPERATED FOR3O YEARS!!

SIGN UP NOW FOR JUST $13PER MONTH
MENTION THIS AD AND RECEI\/N2OVO OFF 1ST BILL

-Backdoor Service -Senior Citizen/Veteran Discounts

352:304_9972 WSTTUSAT

352_509_4gg6 www.youngsgarbageservice.com

tri3

MorinE - Weedeatiry - Edgtug - Mulching
Leaf Control - Iawn & Shnrb fertitization frrograrns
Planting - Sodding & Seeding - Architectural Slone

Sprinkler System Installations & Maintenance

1 Time Removals

ffiffi

GAr"
?ffi@s
sAl{DY M0LLBERq

(352) 861 -9622
Cell: 352-4264113
Bus: 352-433-OOaO

Bonded & lnsured
Dependable & Reliable

LENELEW@AOL.COM
5 STARS RECOMMENDED

BY SERVICE MAGIC

fIililtfr ftflutf|

A MEADOW WOOD EARMS RESIDENT SINCE 1997



r'.lf{sFEn nEALrr. pA

Lrr\ *\\\\\
8720 SW Highway 200, #3
Ocala, Florida 34481

352-299-5618 Direct
352-854- 1856 Home
352-861-5000 Office
352-861-6196 Fax
Email : JolrntO4irlearthlirrk.net

Buf ing or Selling? I Flave the
*KIE... FER" Your Success!

EdBudd*"
Home Restoration Specialist

Promote your business with an Ad in the Meadow Wood
Farms Newsletter. For more information or to place an
ad, please contact Pat Anderson at237-252L.

Although the Association cannot warrant its advertisers,
many are your neighbors and all will appreciate your
patronage.

Pamela Hebert

I come to your house (less
stress for your pets).

Dogs, cats, horses, birds,
exotics, etc.
Also mail pickup, plants
watered, etc.

- Fully Insured - ARIA Certified -

. Home lmprovement Expert

. lnterior Trim & Cabinet Specialist

(3s2) 425-91 35

"Quality is my #1 Priority"

a

a

a

a

a

a

Farm Signs
Business Signs
Church Signs
VinylBanners
Magnetic Signs
Mailbox Signs

Step by step online ordering of affordable, maintenance
free signs. Designed for long term outdoor use. Visit our
unique website today and see complete options with
pricing for your next sign. Fast FREE shipping directly to
yourdoor. www.EZSignsonline.com 800€4G8180

Locally owned by new Meadow Wood Farms resident!

THINKING OF A TUTOR?

Help your child build a

solid foundation in

language and reading skills.

Joann Wiley

Florida Certified

352-237-4980

Crochet Lessons, or iust sharpen up!
Lots of patterns. Good for CHILDREN -
male and female. A craft for LIFEI

A GOOD STRESS RELIEVER. Never too
Old to learn, but t year is too young.

Toni Kimball 861-4934
Aki rn ba I l2@cf l.rr.com

2 free lessons. By appointment
to suit you and me.

EZSleins
b&ruil$#g..o-

Maintenance frs,affotdable Fr1il

RrDilro ff{$rnl,cr0n
Pamela Hebert

Children, Beglinners & Adults
Balanced Seat, English, Western,

Dressage, Jumping lntro, Trail

26+ yrs teaching &
16+ yrs riding experience

1410-708-6475
pam@ezsignsonline.com

OCALA, FL
Meadow Wood Farm l$ldent

Meadow Wood residents dis
counted rates, call for details:

,410-70&6475
pam@ezsignsonline.com

OCALA, FL
Moadow W@d Farms losldont
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